CROSSVILLE SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

SABBATH SERVICES

March 14, 2020

LEARN

(9:15-10:35)

Song Service Joe Roser
Opening Song #322
Opening Prayer & Welcome Becky Owens

Closing Prayer

Sabbath School Classes

(9:45)

Sanctuary Dale Shannon
Family Life Center Franklin Cobos
Ladies Class Millie Case & Friends
New Believers Don Richards

Time of Prayer (10: 35-10:50)

PRAISE

(10:50)

Songs of Praise Joe Roser
Announcements David Kellogg
Songs, Elders enter, then be seated please Joe Roser

WORSHIP

Praise & Prayer Request David Kellogg Worship in Prayer David Kellogg Worship in Giving David Kellogg World Budget/ AWR Children's Story Lisa Cottrell Matthew 7:1.2 Scripture Reading David Kellogg Sermon "Others Journey" **Pastor Larry Owens** "Jesus Is All the World to Me" #185 Closing Song Benediction Pastor Larry Owens

_ .. .

Postlude

Elder in charge David Kellogg
Deacon in charge Harold Gibson
Greeters Jerri Curry & Linda Morris
Usher Michael Hickman

Week At A Glance

Today 6:47 pm Sabbath Rest Ends
Wednesday 3:00 & 6:00 pm Prayer Meeting
Friday 6:53 pm Sabbath Rest Begins
Next Sabbath Speaker: Franklin Cobos Elder: David H. Knapp

STEWARDSHIP REPORT

Church Budget	Monthly Goal	\$6500	Mar-to-Date	\$1228
Inez Wrenn StudentAid	Monthly Goal	\$750	Mar-to-Date	\$246
Academy Student Aid	Monthly Goal	\$1250	Mar-to-Date	\$95
Student Evangelism	Monthly Goal	\$2100	Mar-to-Date	\$100
FLC Parking Lot	Monthly Goal	\$2020	Mar-to-Date	\$61
Hope for Humanity	Yearly Goal	\$2000	Year-to-Date	\$296.24
Last Week	Lambs' Offering	\$85.83	Dimes	\$7.90

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Welcome, Guests! We are pleased that you have chosen to worship with us this morning. If you are looking for a church home, we'd love to have you be a part of our church family. Please join us for our Guest Lunch in the FLC after worship. Anyone will be glad to show you.

Prayer Meeting will be held Wednesday, March 18, facilitated by Pastor Owens. Meetings are at **3 pm and 6 pm**.

Fellowship/ Guest Lunch - March

- March 14 Sunshine Band FLC
- March 21 Evangelism Council FLC
- March 28 Guest Lunch Hamman's FLC

Membership Transfers - First Reading

- IN: Diane Mason from Maryville SDA Church in Maryville, TN
- OUT: Ruth Krum to Weimar Campus SDA Company, Weimar, CA

Education Financial Assistance: Thank you so much for your generosity in helping our young people with their financial needs so that they are able to receive a Christian education at either grade school or academy level. Our financial needs for the 2019-2020 year are as follows: Inez Wrenn \$750/Month, Academy \$1250/Month. We have several of our young people who are attending academies that do not qualify for worthy student funds and so the Church Board has set up a <a href="Student Evangelism account with a financial need for the 2019-2020 school year of \$2100/Month. To make a donation to any of the above accounts, please be sure to mark your tithe envelope "Inez Wrenn WS, Academy WS, or Student Evangelism." Thank you for your financial support for Christian education.

Master Church Calendar: Please contact Shadelle Haley at 931-757-8500 to reserve the FLC. Church, or Inez Wrenn for Ministry needs or personal events.

Contact Information

Church Office		931-456-0056
Pastor	Larry Owens	423-322-6392
Administrative Assistant	Shadelle Haley	931-787-8500
Head Elder	David Kellogg	931-484-6635
School Office		931-484-3150
Head Teacher	Mark Anderson	931-337-5857
FLC Coordinator	Roger Greenley	240-401-1123
Calendar Scheduling	Shadelle Haley	931-787-8500
Church Clerk	Marilyn Maples	828-242-3882

(Please email or call to update phone/address, transfer membership, etc.)

Email: mamaples424@gmail.com

SEND BULLETIN INFO TO

<u>ccbulletinsecretary@gmail.com</u> or call 931-456-0056. Send Audio/Video information or files to <u>audiocsda@gmail.com</u>.

(Please provide bulletin and A/V information by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday.)
Church Website: www.crossvillesda.org

BULLETIN INSERT: March 14. 2020

BREAD OF LIFE DESPERATELY NEEDS: Yes, still!

- Medium or Large sized vinyl gloves (Fitted gloves)
- 8 oz. styrofoam coffee cups
- Lemon-aide powder mix

Have you signed up yet?? Time to start thinking about summer camp. Summer Camp is a great opportunity to meet new friends, learn more about Jesus, and do things that you cannot do at home, like jumping on the blob, or riding a horse. If your child wants to go, but you cannot pay the full amount for them to have this experience, the church would like to help. Please sign up in the church foyer so that we can know who is interested in camp aid.

Our Sabbath Sermon videos are available to view on our website at www.CrossvilleSDA.org. Scroll down and click on Sabbath Sermons. You may also pick up a Sabbath Sermon audio CD after the service today to enjoy in your car or to share with a friend or neighbor. They are in the foyer on your right as you exit the sanctuary.

Roger & Evelyn's Truck Stop Ministry CDs available.

As you are leaving the church, look to your right for the display Some of you may already have one of their older CDs, but these contain several of the last songs Evelyn was able to record before her recent passing. One of her last requests to Roger was that he continue recording songs and keep their ministry and website alive. Please take one and let them share this music with you.

https://rustyr777.wixsite.com/evelynsjukebox

Evangelism Council meeting will be held on March 21 following our fellowship meal, which we will be hosting.

Dale and I want to thank all of you for your prayers, cards, calls, and encouragement during our recent challenges. It means so much to us.

Dale and Cathy Shannon

PRAYER REQUESTS:

Let Us Praise God...

- Praise God for His watchful care over Bethany Jenkins during the tornado that touched down in Cookeville.
- We give thanks for the care received by the Heritage Seniors on their El Salvador Mission Trip.
- We praise the Lord for the rapid return to health of Dale and Cathy Shannon.

Praises and Requests

Let us praise God with you! Let us know if you have answers to prayers that we can put in the bulletin, so that our shut-ins who read our bulletin online can see the Lord at work in their church family.

Urgent local church family Prayer Requests

3/7/2020 Family and friends in Cookeville who were affected by the tornado. 3/7/2020 Ken & Linda Belz - Health

2/27/2020 Krum Family - Loss of husband, father and grandfather, Ron Krum

Please keep the people/projects on this list in your heart and mind for continuous prayer. If you have any information about the prayer requests and praises, please contact Shadelle Haley at 931-787-8500.

"And the Lord said, Simon, Simon! Indeed Satan has asked for you, that he may sift you as wheat. But Ihave prayed for you, that your faith should not fail" Luke 22:31,32

What an amazing truth that Jesus prays for His disciples. Satan will try to pull you away but Jesus is praying for you.

Important Email Prayer Chain Update: The Church Board voted to extend prayer requests for friends as well as family members. I need you to help me update my list. If you want to receive prayer requests by email and do not already receive them, please email me (livetoserve85@outlook.com) and request to be put on the list. If you get them currently but wish to update your address or be removed from the list, please let me know of those changes as well. Prayer requests can be emailed, texted to the address above or phoned to 931-200-2477.

Amy McHenry

Magabook Canvassing Program from GCC has open spots for Summer 2020. It is a 10 week summer job for youth 16-25 years of age. To find out more about this powerful mission, visit www.frontlinemagabookministries.com or call Vlasta Hybl at 931-255-1105.

Women and Girls Retreat - Pick up a flyer at the Greeters' Desk if you think you are interested in attending this event at Cohutta Springs Conference Center.

We have information packets for those interested in attending summer camp. Parents, please pick up your packet at the Greeters' Desk.

VBS - The last two years, we have had good attendance from the community for our VBS programs. This year our theme is **Creation Health.** We want to get started with looking for craft donations like magazines with health themes. Please keep any copies of <u>Vibrant Life</u> magazines you have and give them to Shadelle or Trudy. We will be adding to this list each Sabbath so keep looking. This program went very well in a simplified form in El Salvador with the Heritage Academy Seniors.

We have good news for Inez Wrenn! If you link Inez Wrenn to your Food City card at www.foodcity.com/schoolbucks or at the checkout counter, they will donate a percent of your order to our school.

Baby Shower for the Grove Family. Michelle & Jonathan are expecting a Baby Boy. There will be a Baby Shower On March 22 in the FLC at 1:00 pm. Please come and enjoy the celebration of new life.

First Reading for Nominating committee

Dr. Franklin Cobos Gerald Hamman Tammy Kellogg David Kellogg Janel Hostetler Marilyn Maples Linda Mihalus Dave Schwab

